
 
 

To all Lincolnshire Community Pharmacy Contractors and community 
pharmacists working in Lincolnshire 

  
Please accept this invitation to 

  
The Annual General Meeting of Community Pharmacy Lincolnshire 

  
To be held at Washingborough Hall Hotel, Church Hill, Washingborough, 

Lincoln, LN4 1BE 
  

At 7:00pm on Thursday 15th September 2022 
  

AGENDA 

6.30pm - Hot Buffet meal, with an opportunity to meet with LPC members 

 

7.00pm - Annual Report and Finance statement for Lincolnshire LPC 

Committee 2021/22 

Presented by Mr Paul Jenks, LPC Chair 

Draft Accounts will be available on the website under Finance here by 15th 

August 2022 (accounts remain in draft until approved at AGM)  

 

7.20pm Notice of intention to reduce Committee Size from 12 to 10 

members from 1st April 2023 

 

7.30pm Presentation: ‘Minimising Antibiotic Prescribing for ENT conditions: 

A General Practitioner's Perspective and Guidance for Pharmacists’ 

General Practitioner Guest speaker – Dr Rehaan Ansari, Cliff House 

Medical Practice, Lincoln 

 

                     An opportunity for questions                      

 

8:30pm - Update and Questions for your LPC committee  

 

9:15pm - Close 

https://pharmacylincolnshire.org/about-us/finance/


 

 

Our Guest Speaker: Dr Rehaan Ansari 
 

Dr Rehaan Ansari is a GP and Partner at Cliff House Medical 
Practice. He has a long history with the surgery, working initially as 
a Healthcare Assistant before moving to Newcastle to attend 
Medical School. 
 
Following graduation in 2016, Dr Ansari completed postgraduate 

training in Middlesbrough and Nottingham before moving back to Lincoln to take 
up Partnership. 
 
Dr Ansari provides expertise in diagnosis and management of complex cases, 
and his clinical interests are in mental health and medical education. 
 
As well as heading the Multidisciplinary Team and providing the overall clinical 
vision for the Practice, Dr Ansari works with the Primary Care Network, and has 
taken on a role as Mental Health Transformation Lead. 
 
Outside of work Dr Ansari has been known for mental health advocacy, 
including working with Time To Talk on the campaign ‘Get The Picture’. He is a 
long standing Arsenal supporter and a keen gamer.   

 

REDUCTION IN COMMITTEE SIZE RATIONALE 
 

As from 1st April 2023, in line with article 5.1 of the LPC Constitution, the 
Committee will reduce its size from 12 to 10 members. 

 
There have been between 2 and 4 CCA vacancies throughout the year, in 

practice, the committee has been operating at 10 member level for the past year, 
so we know this membership allows for wide and diverse levels of input.  With 
persistent vacancies, quoracy can be difficult. In addition, in light of the RSG 
vote, the LPC needs to reduce expenditure to allow additional monies to be 
allocated to PSNC. This will only be viable with a reduced committee size. 

  
The current distribution of CCA, AiM and Independent pharmacies across the 

county means that a reduction to 10 Committee members would see a 
breakdown as follows:  

 
CCA Members 4  
AiM Members 4  
Independents 2 

 
The two seats lost are CCA seats. 

 

 


